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Email ________________________________          Check here to be added to the project mailing list. 

Truck and Freight Alternatives Site Analysis 

Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study 

Along the I-4 in District 5 

In Volusia, Seminole, Orange and Osceola Counties 

FPID No.: 447724-1 

 Public Comment Form 

We encourage your comments regarding the Truck and Freight Site Analysis Project Development and Environment (PD&E) 

Study. You can leave your completed form in the comment box at this meeting, with a member of the project team today, or 

mail it, postmarked to the address below. All comments are part of the project record and are available for viewing by the 

public and media. 

Please mail comment form to: 

Mark Trebitz, P.E. 

FDOT Project Manager 

719 South Woodland Boulevard 

DeLand, FL 32720 

Telephone: 386-943-5157 

E-mail: Mark.Trebitz@dot.state.fl.us 
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Truck and Freight Alternatives Site Analysis PD&E Study
ATTN: Mark Trebitz 
Project Manager 
Florida Department of Transportation 
District Five 
719 South Woodland Boulevard
DeLand, FL 32720
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